
 

TELSTRA LIMITED (ABN 64 086 174 781)  

 

   

 
 

 

TELSTRA IS PLANNING TO REMOVE  

A PAYPHONE 

 
It is proposed that a payphone be removed from outside:  

59 Yarran Street near Oak Street,  
Naradhan NSW 2669  

(Payphone ID: 02689690X2) 
 

The next nearest payphone is located outside:  
16 Boomerang Street, Rankins Springs NSW 2669  

and is approximately 26 kms away  
from the payphone that is proposed to be removed. 

(Payphone ID: 02696610X2) 
 

Reference Number 53383

 
 

Telstra intends making a final decision on this proposal by:  
 

31st January 2024 

To assist us in making a final decision, we invite your comments on this 
proposal.  Please send us your comments in writing to: 

 
Telstra Payphone Siting Manager  

Locked Bag 4850 Melbourne Vic 3001 
or by calling us on 1800 011 433 selection Option 2 

or by email to Payphones@team.telstra.com  
 

For more information on payphone services (including, any applicable 
payphone consultation document) see:  

https://www.telstra.com.au/consumer-advice/payphones 
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